
1. The SAARC Internship Program is open to under-graduate, graduate and post-graduate 
     students from South Asia.
2. The SIP is open also to researchers of any nationality working in South Asian research 
     institutes based within the region.

Under this program, the interested students or researchers will be placed at the SAARC 
Secretariat in Kathmandu for a period of two weeks to six months, depending upon the 
need and nature of the projected research work and the requests so made by the 
prospective internees. The SAARC Secretariat offers internship in two sessions in a year; 
Summer (May- July) and Winter (November- January) and try to accommodate as many 
as students and researchers.

Eligibility

Website Guidelines

https://www.saarc-sec.org/index.php/resources/saarc-internship-programmme
https://docs.google.com/viewer?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.saarc-sec.org%2Findex.php%2Fresources%2Fdownloads%2F57-guidelines-for-saarc-internship-programmme%2Ffile%3Fforce_download%3D1
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